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Recruitment Fall 2014 
Delta Alpha Bringing in Record Numbers 

Brothers, Friends, Alumni-

The 2014-2015 school year is well undetway! After an exciting summer of 

internships, touring the country, and seeing friends and family, it has come 

time to return to our second home. Brothers and officers have a lot planned 

for this semester and we are excited to share with you what is happing as it 

is happening. 

The Delta Alpha chapter has been working very hard to make our 

recruitment efforts even more effective than usual. We had a remarkable 15 

Orientation Leaders and two brothers on Orientation Exec. This increased 

our contact with freshmen before the Fall Rush period (and even recruited 

some other orientation leaders). This resulted in a final class of 16 fall 

Candidates, the largest recruitment since the early 1980's. 

Many brothers have already been awarded for their accomplishments 

during the spring and summer of 2014, including 3 Outstanding 

Orientation Leader awards, 5 Greek academic awards, and Scholarship 

Chair of the Year. We are incredibly proud of these brothers and their hard 

work. 

Stay tuned for news and pictures fi:om Brotherhood Retreat, National 

Hazing Prevention Week, and AAC/Homecomiug Weekend. 

Thanks again for all of your support! 

Fraternally, 

Matt Holdren - Eminent Commander 



~f2:=:::3 Nu orientation leaders for 

2014. Brothers Spencer, 

~Oldham, and Nevin [right] 

were honored for being the 

r-,~--~ Most Outstanding 

Returning, Rookie, and 

Adventures Orientation 

Leader, respectively. 
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